
Hobbies & Interests
Reading, singing, cooking, outdoor 
activities including bird watching. 
Andrew speaks Spanish fl uently and 
Beth speaks it badly!

Occupation
Andrew: Vice President of Operations 
for an international non-profi t
Beth: “Coordinator of private life-skills 
program” (i.e. Stay-at-home-mom)

Education
Andrew: B.A. degrees: Spanish 
and International Studies/M.A 
degree: International Studies.  Beth:  
Bachelor’s and Master’s in Social 
Work  

Religion or Belief System
Catholic

Pets
None

Children in Home
Anna (Born in 2017)

Beth
&

Andrew

Our Story
We met at a potluck and introduced ourselves.  We 
quickly realized we had much in common, including 
working with a marginalized community of recyclers living 
next to the Guatemala City garbage dump.  Our fi rst date 
was meeting up for Thai food halfway between our homes
in Ann Arbor and Detroit, and we fell in love. We were married 
in 2014 and had our daughter, Anna, in 2017.

What Brought Us to Adoption  
We have extra space in our hearts and our home just waiting for others.  We started 
discerning adoption in 2019 and decided to follow this path in 2020. We are hoping to 
adopt to expand our family and share our love, not to mention, our daughter would be 
excited to have a younger sibling with whom to play!

Our Hopes, Open Adoption & Relationship with Birth Family
If your child were entrusted to our care we will love him/her dearly with all of our hearts.  
We will always try to make the best possible decisions for your child, and raise your child 
to be a loving, compassionate human being.  We believe that open adoption is a healthy 
choice for everyone involved.  We believe your child will be better adjusted in life knowing 
about his/her biological family, and the love involved in the adoption decision.  We want to 
celebrate and recognize the importance of you, the child’s birth parents, and be on positive 
terms with clear communication based on mutual respect. 

These individuals have met all requirements of the State of Michigan and Catholic Social Services of 
Washtenaw County to become adoptive parents, may fi t your situation and are waiting to welcome 
a child into their home. If you would like more information about this family, please contact: 

Melissa Madden | 734.971.9781, ext. 412 | mmadden@csswashtenaw.org
Kayleigh D’Onofrio | 734.971.9781, ext. 332 | kdonofrio@csswashtenaw.org


